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State of Alaska
Department of Commerce & 

Economic Development

Board of Registration for
Architects, Engineers & Land

Surveyors
PO Box 110806

Juneau, AK 99811
Phone:  (907) 465-2540

Fax:  (907) 465-2974
e-mail:
ginger_morton@dced.state.ak.us

New Licenses
Since the February board meeting the
following licenses have been issued
(as of 5/4/01):
•  Architects:  7
•  Engineers:
!        Civil:              15
! Chemical: 2
! Electrical: 4
! Mechanical: 4      
! Petroleum       0
! Landscape Archs:       0
•  Corporate:  6
•  LLC / LLP:  3

  

Spring Exams
The following exams were
administered in April:

PE-Civil   49
PE-Chemical           5
PE-Electrical           9
PE-Mechanical      15
PLS                        11
AKLS                     26
FLS                          9
FE                          56

Of the total exams scheduled, there
were the following retakes and
postponements

PE:       43 retakes, 9 postponements
PLS:       7 retakes
AKLS: 18 retakes, 1 postponement
FE:       11 retakes, 11 postponements
FLS:       3 retakes, 1 postponement

Interesting Statistic
The following statistics for Alaska
were provided to NCEES at NCEES’
request, and we found them to be
interesting:

Engineers:
Resident1867

        Nonresident 2024
Land Surveyors:

Resident  456
        Nonresident  151
Dual Licensees
Engineers & Land Surveyors:

Resident  119
        Nonresident    22

Web site Enhancements
A common question we receive is
“How do I postpone my exam?  Is
there a form?” We have added a form
to our web site entitled “Exam
Postponement Request” that
applicants can fill out on line, print,
and mail in with the $25
postponement fee.  There is a link to
the exam schedule from this form so
applicants will know the next exam
they will automatically be scheduled
for.  The availability of this form will
be mentioned in the FAQs as well.
We welcome any suggestions for
improvement of the AELS web site.
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L.A.R.E. Reviews/June
Exams

Of the five examinees who took the
December L.A.R.E., all but one
requested redline reviews of the
failed sections.  Linda proctored
exam reviews in Anchorage as
follows:
      Section C – 3 reviews
      Section E – 1 review

Pat proctored the Fairbanks
examinee requesting a redline review
of Sections C & E.

For the June L.A.R.E. we have
decided to offer the exam in Juneau
and Anchorage only as there is only
one Fairbanks candidate and the cost
of reserving a room and hiring a
proctor for 3 days for one exam
candidate was too high.  The
following are scheduled for the June
L.A.R.E.:

Section A – 3
Section B – 3
Section C – 4
Section D – 3
Section E - 3


